
 September 5, 2024 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 On September 32nd, Kathy and I will be celebrating our 31st 

anniversary here at Mountain Lake Independent Baptist Church.  

 

 It has been a great blessing to see GOD take a struggling church and 

transform it back into a vibrant, happy church with a significant Gospel 

influence locally and around the world.  

 

 Please join us September 22nd for a special day of celebration and 

rejoicing. Our good friend, Dr. Byron Foxx, Founder and Director of Bible 

Truth Music will be singing and preaching. Our choir will have some very 

special songs. 

 

 This will be an exciting day, and I would be honored to have you with 

us for the very special day. If you have any questions or need more 

information, please call me at 301-334-3234, or check out our web site at 

www.mlibc.org. I am looking forward to seeing you. May the Lord richly 

bless you and your ministry! 

 

 

 Sincerely your friend, 

  
 Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 

http://www.mlibc.org/

